
 

 

 
 
 
 

June 2019 

Our Dear 12th Grade Four-Point Students 

In order to relieve the pressure during the coming school 

year, we have prepared a few assignments for you to do 

during the summer holiday. 

1. You have to write a complete draft of your projects 

including all the components. The draft must be 

submitted before the Sukkot Holiday. The draft will be 

graded. 

 

2. You have to review the grammar and the writing 

material you studied in class: 

 Two Present tenses 

 Two Past tenses 

 Ways of expressing Future 

 Modals 

 

We are well aware that such assignments over summer 

demand an effort but the results are worth it. 

Wish you a happy summer holiday. 

Your English teachers  


